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Thursday, August 30

There is an Alcoholics

Anonymous meeting to-
day at noon at the coun-
seling center, and a Nar-

cotics Anonymous meet-
ing at 6 p.m. at the Shaker
Church.

Fitness activities

scheduled for today at the
Community Wellness Cen-
ter: There’s Boot Camp
class at 12:10 in the Aero-
bics room, and Functional
Fitness in the Social Hall.

Friday, August 31

Jefferson County Cof-

fee Cuppers will be hosted
by Chinook Place located
at 470 NE Oak Street in
Madras at 8 a.m.

Here are some fitness

activities happening to-
day: Senior Fitness class
is at 10 at the Senior Cen-
ter. PiYo class at 12:10 in
pod A at the clinic, and
Functional Fitness Class
at 12:10 in the Aerobics
room.

After senior fitness
class today, participants
can eat a meal. Today
they are having sweet and
sour pork, shrimp, jasmine
rice and fresh fruit.

Saturday, September 1

The final Warm

Springs Outdoor Market

of the year is today 9 a.m.
until 1 p.m. on campus by
Kalama’s Fry Bread.

The Madras Saturday

Market is open from 9
a.m. to 2 p.m. at Sahalee
Park.

There is an Alcoholics

Anonymous meeting this
morning at 10 at the Be-
havioral Health Center.

Sunday, September 2

Warm Springs Chris-

tian Fellowship meets
this morning at 9:30 at the
Greeley Heights commu-
nity building.

The Warm Springs

Baptist Church has Sun-

day School at 10 and
Worship Service at 11 this
morning.

The Warm Springs

Food Bank is located at
the Presbyterian Church.

They are open from 11:30-
1:30 today.  All food banks
and pantries do take dona-
tions of non-perishable food
or cash

Monday, September 3

Today is Labor Day, and
the tribal organization is
closed.

Tuesday, September 4

Fitness activities hap-
pening during the noon hour
at the Community
Wellness Center today are
Functional Fitness class in
the social hall and Boot
Camp class in the Aerobics
room.  There is a Fusion
Fitness Class tomorrow
morning at 6, suitable for all
fitness levels, in the Aero-
bics room.

The Jefferson County

Food Bank is located at
556 SE Seventh Street in
Madras.  They are open for
distribution this afternoon.

Warm Springs Voca-

tional Rehabilitation has
orientation today at 3 p.m.
at the Behavioral Health
Center. If you or someone
you know has or may have
a disability that is a barrier
to employment or employ-
ment advancement, learn
about their options at an ori-
entation or by calling 541-
553-4952.

Soaring Butterflies

Warrior Spirit class is
afterschool today at the
Warm Springs Academy
from 3:30-5.

There is a Wellbriety

Warriors Accepting Re-

covery meeting this
evening from 6:30-8:30 at
the Community Center So-
cial Hall. It is open to any-
one seeking sobriety and
wellness.

Wednesday, September

5

Today’s fitness sched-

ule: Water Aerobics is at
10:15 at the Kah-Nee-ta Vil-
lage pool. Senior Fitness
Class at 10:45 at the Se-
nior Center. At 12:10 there
is Functional Fitness Class
in the Aerobics room, and
Pi-Yo class at the clinic
atrium.

Warm Springs Chris-

tian Fellowship has Bible
study at 6 p.m. at the Warm
Springs Presbyterian
Church.

The Warm Springs Bap-
tist Church has Bible

Study and Prayer this
evening at 6.

Thursday, September 6

Senior Breakfast 8:30-
10:30. 60 and over free, 59
and younger $5. Children 18
and under $3.

There is an Alcoholics

Anonymous meeting today
at noon at the Behavioral
Health Center, and Narcot-

ics Anonymous meeting at
6 p.m. at the Shaker
Church.

Fitness activities

scheduled for today at the
Community Wellness Cen-
ter: There’s Boot Camp
class at 12:10 in the Aero-
bics room, and Functional
Fitness in the Social Hall.

Frida, September 7

Here are some fitness

activities happening today:
Senior Fitness class is at
10:45 at the Senior Center.
PiYo class is at 12:10 in
pod A at the clinic, and
Functional Fitness class at
12:10 in the Aerobics room.

Saturday, September 8

There is an Alcoholics

Anonymous meeting this
morning at 10 at the Behav-
ioral Heatlh Center.

Sunday, September 9

Warm Springs Christian

Fellowship meets this
morning at 9:30 at the
Greeley Heights commu-
nity building.

The Warm Springs Bap-
tist Church has Sunday

School at 10 and Worship
Service at 11 this morning.

The Warm Springs

Food Bank is located at
the Presbyterian Church.
They are open from 11:30-
1:30 today.  All food banks
and pantries do take dona-
tions of non-perishable food
or cash

Monday, September 10

It is late start Monday

at the Warm Springs Acad-
emy. Kids should be at
school by 9:35, school
starts at 9:45am.  Rise &
Shine kids can arrive at
8am.

Here are today’s fitness

activities: Senior Fitness
Class is at 10:45 at the Se-
nior Center. At 12:10.

Spilyay Tymoo, Warm Springs, Oregon                                                        Page 3

Gerald Tufti text

and photos

The Confederated Tribes

and Indian Health Service

seek to fill a position on the

Joint Health Commission.

The commission pro-

vides the opportunity for

consultation, cooperation

and participation between

the tribes and IHS to maxi-

mize the beneficial use of

the resources available.  The

goal is to enhance the de-

livery of health care ser-

vices on the reservation.

The tribes and IHS be-

lieve the commission can be

a vehicle to advance the

parties existing Joint Ven-

ture Relationship.

The commission meets

at least quarterly. The com-

mission plans, oversees and

assesses the implementation

of the Joint Comprehensive

Plan for the delivery of

health services to the Warm

Springs Reservation.

Letters of interest and re-

sume no later than Septem-

ber 20, 2018. Send to

Michele Stacona, PO Box

445, Warm Springs, OR

97761.

The Warm Springs

Housing Authority seeks

to fill one position on its

board of  directors.

The Housing Authority is

the body established to de-

velop policies and proce-

dures relating to tribal hous-

ing, to give direction to the

Housing manager and de-

partment, and make recom-

mendations to the Tribal

Council regarding Housing

matters.

Submit letter of interest

and resume no later than

September 20, 2018, same

mailing address as above.

The tribes seek to fill a

position on the Warm

Springs Credit Enterprise

board of  directors. This po-

sition is open to non-mem-

bers.

Board members must

have a reputation for in-

dustry, dependability, hon-

esty and integrity. Send let-

ter and resume by Septem-

ber 20, 2018, same address

as above.

The Warm Springs Tribal

Employment Rights Of-

fice commission has one

open position.

The TERO commission

is responsible for conducting

hearings on tribal employ-

ment rights matters in accor-

dance with the code. Submit

letter of interest and resume

by September 20, mailing

address same as above.

The Warm Springs Com-

posite Products board has

one position open, available

to a non-member.  Submit

letter by September 20, ad-

dress as above.

Health commission, tribal board openings

The KWSO Commu-

nity Advisory Board is

meeting on Friday, Sep-

tember 14 from 2-4 p.m.

at the Warm Springs

Media Center.

Notice of the meeting

and the proposed agenda

is posted online at

kwso.org

Click on the ‘About

KWSO’ tab , choose

‘Policy/Compliance’ and

scroll down to the sec-

tion about the KWSO

Community Advisory

Board.

These meetings are

open to the public. You

can reach the radio sta-

tion at 541-553-1968.

Community Advisory meeting
Indian Head Casino and

the Plateau Travel Plaza are

offering a healthy opportu-

nity for the casino and travel

plaza employees.

Starting on September 1,

employees can have 24-hour,

seven days a week access to

weights, Nautilus circuit

training, cardio equipment,

basketball, racquetball and

fitness classes.

The cost is just $15 per

person per month (must

agree to a payroll reduction

for the discount rate).

Sign up by taking your

company issued badge to the

Madras Athletic Club, Mon-

day through Friday, 9 a.m. to

8 p.m. If  you have questions,

call Kaitlyn in Human Re-

sources at 541-460-7731.

The Madras Athletic Club

is located at 123 SW J Street.

The phone is 541-475-9369.

Great fitness deal for employees


